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HEATHROW   AIRPORT   EXPANSION   CONSULTATION

A Consultation Event for Heathrow Airport Expansion will be held on
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tuesday 20 August   2 – 8 p.m. at  Brunel  University, Conference Services, Uxbridge Campus

If you are unable to make this date, the Consultation Documents can be inspected at the Uxbridge Library.  There will be no project staff present at the Library, so you will need to make any queries on-line.  Make sure you see the large A3 CONSULTATION  DOCUMENT.

In summary, the proposal is to build a third runway to the north-west side of the Airport.  Target date for completion:  2026.  The main features –

· Land-take will include all Longford Village, parts of Harmondsworth (including the Primary School) and of Sipson, plus many large business and public undertakings.
· The M25 will be diverted and a new tunnel constructed in 4 ‘boxes’ under the proposed new runway up to 150m. west of the existing M25.
· New multiple access junctions will be built on the M25 and adjoining roads.
· The A3044 (West Drayton to Staines Road) will be diverted.
· The A4 will be diverted in a big loop round the north side of the new runway.
· Rivers will be diverted.
· New Terminals and parking areas will be built.

In summary, this is a huge infrastructure project on our doorstep.  How it can be achieved without massive disruption is not satisfactorily addressed.  Perhaps the greatest level of concern, however, is on environmental issues – the increase in noise intrusion and toxic emissions breaching legal limits.  Opposition to the Scheme on these grounds continues. Visitors to the Event could also raise the question as to whether a third runway would result in overflying above Uxbridge.

Individuals are invited to respond to the Consultation.  NURA will be making its own response.  The Consultation Event closes on 13 September.
